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A special SVOA executive Board meeting was held on Monday, March 3, 2025, in the 

clubhouse at 10: AM.  President, Steve Scheibel, called the meeting to order.  Board 

members, Keith Laxton, Michael Nove, and Carole Gutbrod were also in attendance.  

 

The purpose of this meeting was to address recent extensive landscape renovations 

done under a contract with STORM.  

 

A document was drafted explaining the purpose and importance for the pruning and 

addressed the concern some residents had over loss of privacy along fence lines. 

Options for privacy screening were included, along with ARC procedures.  

 

This document will be circulated to the community via email and USPS for those who 

do not have email.. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:30. 


